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Secretary Gray Celebrates and Applauds Dismissal of  
Newcomb v. Chuck Gray Lawsuit 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On January 4, 2024, Wyoming District Court Judge Misha Westby 
dismissed a lawsuit filed in Wyoming District Court, Newcomb v. Chuck Gray. The lawsuit, filed by 
Tim Newcomb, sought to remove Donald Trump and Cynthia Lummis from future ballots in 
Wyoming. 

“I am extremely pleased with Judge Westby’s decision to dismiss Mr. Newcomb’s 
outrageously wrong and repugnant lawsuit to remove Donald Trump and Cynthia Lummis from the 
ballot in Wyoming,” Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray said. “I have been working to make 
sure that Donald Trump will be able to be on the ballot, and I am happy our motion to dismiss this 
lawsuit was granted. I will continue to fight against this nationwide effort in order to protect the 
integrity of our elections and ensure that the people of Wyoming can choose who to elect for 
themselves.”  
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